The Town of Windsor Locks Home of Bradley International Airport

Public Works Department Phone: (860) 627-1405 Fax: (860) 627-1407 Scott C. Lappen
Director

October 28, 2005

Mrs. Luisa Capasso G. L. Capasso Restoration, Inc. 15 Oxford Street New Haven, CT 06513

Re: Town Hall Chimney Repair

Dear Luisa:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your employees for doing such a fine job on restoring our chimney. The attention that was given to this project and the suggestions that were made regarding the repair of the chimney are truly a testament to the integrity of your family's business. As with many tasks of this nature, it is sometimes difficult to envision all of the necessary components of the work. Your crew, in my opinion, went above and beyond of what the scope of work had outlined and corrected what could have been a potential problem in the future, at no additional cost to the Town.

Again, I thank you and your staff for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Scott C. Lappen Director of Public Works